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I am a homeowner near Gabriel Park. Please do NOT allow temporary homeless shelters in the park.
This will be an end to the main purpose (I assume) for the park in the first place: a beautiful, safe
place to play and enjoy the beauty and serenity of nature. Instead, please plan for housing where
those suffering from addictions can find help and safety themselves.
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